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OSHA Issues for Healthcare Employers Amid COVID-19
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In a bylined article published by Law360, Kevin Hess highlights the increase in Occupational Safety

and Health Administration (OSHA) inspections for healthcare facilities amid the COVID-19 pandemic.

Kevin provides recent examples of nursing facilities that have faced OSHA inspections and citations

and he explains how healthcare employers can insulate themselves from potential OSHA

involvement.

To read the article, visit Law360 (subscription required).
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